
Program Committee Report 

2022 AGM 

 

In the wake of the 50th Anniversary gathering in June, the committee prepared the 2022 Vin Rushton 

Lunch and Lecture for October 2. We hope the small attendance in person will be followed by many 

viewers on the Youtube channel. We had 39 in attendance at the anniversary celebration, and 22 at the 

Rushton Lecture. 

 

2023 should allow us to have the Rushton Lecture in the late spring, and our annual assembly in the 

early fall, as usual.  

 

Jeff White, chairperson 


